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Message from Commodore - Robert
Burke

Slip assignment is coming soon which
is very exciting since it also means
boating season will be here before we
know it.

Ball Season has kept me really busy
and it was great to see many Red Eye
members supporting Jeff & Aimee at
Galloway's Ball.

We have a few land cruises from other clubs coming in.
It would be good to see members come out to show our
fellow clubs a good time, meet new people, and hang
out with friends.

Message from Rear Commodore - Dave
Cohen

I hope to find everyone is thawing out from the cold
blast January gave to us!

Depending on the weather early to mid-March we will
start some projects on the piers.

Looking forward to our Slip/Member appreciation day
in February.

2025 Officers

Commodore

Robert Burke

(302)293-7670

reycbobburke@gmail.com

​Rear Commodore

Dave Cohen

(410)218-5884

dcohenreyc@gmail.com

Recording Secretary

Aimee Mitchell

(410)652-6585

aimeemreyc@gmail.com

    Corresponding Secretary

Becky Butensky

(443)350-0328

reycbeckyb@gmail.com

Treasurer

Jeannie Peters
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mailto:remberin3@gmail.com
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mailto:aimeemreyc@gmail.com
mailto:reycbeckyb@gmail.com
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Thank you to Terri for checking on the club and
keeping me updated on the ice eaters and piers. 

Message from Chaplain Steve Culhane

With the winter season upon us, Let us be able to enjoy
the comfort of family and friends.

There is a time for everything, and a season for every
activity under heaven. Ecclesiastes 3:1

In your Name,

AMEN

Health & Welfare - Kate Taylor

Nothing to report

Bar Chair - Shawn Casserly

If you need a bartender, hours, or any other bar needs
please contact me.

Please write shortages or bar needs on the whiteboard.

Red Eye Bridge Officers for 2024/2025

Commodore: Robert Burke
Rear Commodore: Dave Cohen
Recording Secretary: Aimee Mitchell
Corresponding Secretary: Becky Butensky
Treasurer: Jeannie Peters

Board of Governors ("The Club")

Next Board meeting is Thursday February 27th
 

The board meets the 4th Thursday every month. If you want to
address anything at the meeting, please notify the board 7 days
ahead of time so it can be put on the agenda.

PC Steve Rockel '25
Chip Peters '25
Mike Delamar '25
Andy Crowl '25

(410) 440-0718

jeannie.reyc@gmail.com

Queen of the Chesapeake

Erika Scarcella

erika.j.scarella@gmail.com

Past Commodore

Terry Edgell

(443) 834-2052

edgeter8@yahoo.com

Entertainment Officer

Erni Heiser

410-404-4066

dwheiser@verizon.net

Kitchen Chair

Kitty Stone

410-868-4873

kstone@acosta.com

Bar Chairman

Shawn Casserly

(443) 677-4485

shawncass56@aol.com

Bar Assistant

 Michele Golden

(703) 304-4115

 Health & Welfare

Kate Taylor

(443) 465-6378

katetaylor0518@gmail.com

Board Chairperson

JJ Troiani

(302) 416-0990

 jtroiani4@aol.com
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Mark Melefsky '26
Dave Cohen '26
Steve Culhane '26
Neil Gubernat '26

Board of Directors ("The Holding Company")

President, JJ Troiani '26
Vice President, Marc Melefsky '25
Secretary, Cambria Hall '25
Treasurer, Bob Duley '26
Director, Steve Culhane '26
Director, Jeff Mitchell '26
Director, John Snyder '25
Director, Dave Cohen '25
Director, Neil Gubernat '25

By-Law Committee

PC Steve Rockel
Tasha Kearney
Ernie Heiser

By-Law Changes to be presented at the General Meeting:

Earn Work Hours

If you would like to host a social event at the club, earn work
hours and have fun with your fellow members, please contact
the Entertainment Chair Erni Heiser.

We are always looking for "Mystery Chefs" for our Meeting Night
Dinners. If you are interested, please contact our Kitchen Chair
Kitty Stone.

If you would like to bartend, please contact Shawn Casserly.

Be on the lookout for work party emails.

Boat US #

GA84914Y
 

REYC EVENTS
February 2025

February 8th 1pm -
Holding Co. meeting
February 8th 3 pm - Slip
Assignment followed by
member appreciation
Turkey Dinner
February 14th 7:30 pm
- General Membership
Meeting
February 15th 1pm -
5pm Chili cook off
February 27th 7pm -
Board Meeting

---------------------------------------
-

How do I reserve the
clubhouse for a private
gathering?

Contact Entertainment
Chair Erni Heiser

Link to Rental Agreement

New Members
Welcome!

ATTENTION:
General Membership
Meetings are held the
second Friday of each
month.
 
The next General Meeting

is:

February 14th @ 7:30 pm

Health & Welfare

Kate Taylor
(443) 465-6378

katetaylor0518@gmail.com

If you know someone who needs a
cheer from the club, please let

me know. Nothing is better when
you are feeling down to get some

attention.

https://files.constantcontact.com/2378b29f001/36508fab-2131-4c0b-a112-56a5c6e2942e.docx?rdr=true
http://katetaylor0518@gmail.com


Quick Links...

REYC website
REYC on Facebook
REYC on Twitter

Members only password for
Website:
REYC24

Club Apparel for
Sale:

GET YOUR RED EYE GEAR

I am taking orders for REYC
shirts, hats, jackets, anything you
would like to order to show your
RED EYE YACHT CLUB support.

 
When ordering, please use the

catalog on top of display case and
contact:

 STEVE ROCKEL
443-904-6317

trockel0704@yahoo.com
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